
I oppose HB 1144 I encourage you to vote no pass.  

Hello, my name is Ashlee Faulkner. I have worked in schools like L.E Berger Elementary and in 
Cheney Middle School in West Fargo. I think that all schools in the Fargo/Moorhead area needs 
these new bathrooms. The fact that people have a problem with these new bathrooms seems 
insane to me as an educator.  

1. Privacy for all students no matter their sexual orientation or gender identity is a luxury.  
2. Being able to have students not peeking at each other through cracks would make all 

students feel safe.  
3. It is cleaner for schools to have it this way.  
4. Having bathroom such as this limits the amount of student gathering during class times. 

There is an alarming amount of students that plan to meet up in the bathrooms where staff 
cant see them to smoke.  

5. For staff it would be amazing also. Think about the amount of adult staff that have to use 
these bathrooms.  

6. These bathrooms harm no one in any way  
7. I beg you to protect out trans students and other students that need privacy no matter to 

issue .  
8. I wish we had these when I was in school and maybe girls wouldn’t peek at other girls to 

make fun of them. Any maybe boys wouldn’t have snuck into girls bathrooms to peek at 
them  

I OPPOSE HB 1144  


